Joshua M. Wyatt City Attorney j.wyatt@dover.nh.gov



288 Central Avenue Dover, New Hampshire 03820-4169

> (603) 516-6520 www.dover.nh.gov

City of Dover, New Hampshire

OFFICE OF CITY ATTORNEY

NHPUC 9AUG'19AH10:15

July 31, 2019

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DW 18-187, City of Dover

Request for Extension of Water Service to Resident within the Town of Rollinsford

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing on behalf of the City of Dover ("City") with regard to the above-referenced docket. In a prior letter from me dated July 3, 2019, I noted a request for an extension to August 7, 2019 for responding to the letter from Commission Staff dated June 27, 2019. By this letter, I am requesting one additional, brief extension for reasons explained below.

I have worked with the City's Community Services Department to prepare a formal petition as requested in prior correspondence from the PUC Staff, most recently in the aforementioned June 27th letter. However, prior to filing that petition on behalf of the City, I will first need to obtain approval from the City Council. The City Council does not meet again until August 14, 2019. Therefore, I have discussed with the Commission's Staff a brief extension – to August 15, 2019 –to respond to the Staff letter dated June 27, 2019. The Commission Staff have agreed to this extension.

For the reasons set forth above and in my prior letter, I respectfully request that the City be allowed until August 15, 2019 to respond to the letter from Commission Staff dated June 27, 2019. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Joshua M. Wyatt City Attorney

cc: Service List (Electronic Only)